

Government Administration Building 133 Elgin Avenue, Box 105 Grand Cayman KY1-9000 CAYMAN ISLANDS t. (345) 244 2208 f. (345) 946 1652 www.cabinetoffice.gov.ky

Memorandum

To:

Chief Officers

Cc:

Deputy Governor

From: Cabinet Secretary

Date: 1st June 2018

Re:

Cabinet Directive - Direct Funding of NPOs

On Tuesday 29th May 2018, Cabinet issued instructions to all Government bodies inclusive of all Ministries, Departments, Statutory Authorities, Government Owned Companies or associations that only non-profit organisations registered under the Non-profit Organisations Law, 2017, unless exempt, are eligible to receive new or renewed grants, donations or funding from a Cayman Islands Government body or able to use properties belonging to or under the control of a Cayman Islands Government body to solicit contributions or raise funds from the public.

This decision is recorded as Item No 842 of Minutes of Meeting No 32/18 held on 29th May 2018.

Please ensure that this directive is transmitted to all entities within your portfolio inclusive of Statutory Authorities and Government Owned Companies. Furthermore, non-profit organisations should be reminded that the period of free registration ends on 31st July 2018.

I thank you in advance for your attention and onward transmission of this directive by the Cabinet.

SAMUEL ROSE, JP